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20 May 1992 :

4/0208/92CC/HG/CA
Miss Gibbons
2334

Mr Tyler

Acting County Architect
Hertfordshire County Council
County Hall

HERTFORD

SG13 80D

Dear Sir

VEHICLE CROSSOVER AND PARKING BAY AT THE SCHOOL HOUSE,
NETTLEDEN ROAD, LITTLE GADDESDEN (REFERENCE 4/0208/92)

I am writing with reference to the above matter. On 14 May 1992 a
report on the -proposal was presented to the Development Control
Committee. A copy of the report is enclosed for your information. The

" Borough Council objects to the proposal on the grounds that the proposed

removal of a section of the flint boundary wall to the frontage of the
site, and the creation of a hardstanding in the front garden of the
property, will have an urbanising and a harmful effect on the appearance
and character of the conservation area and the setting of the adjacent
tisted building.

Yours faithfully

i

DAVID NOBLE
DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
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